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Subject: Braun Court - Ann Arbor City Planning Commission

From: Daniel Rosenbaum  
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:53 AM 
To: Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Braun Court - Ann Arbor City Planning Commission 

Dear Courtney, 

Thanks so much for reaching out with this update. I won't be able to attend today's meeting, so I'm hoping you 
can share my support for this project with the Planning Commission. 

My family lives just west of the site.  We strongly support sustainable, urban development in the community. 
Preserving Kerrytown as a vibrant mixed-use neighborhood requires building more housing and bringing in 
more residents and visitors, who can support local businesses on weekdays when the Farmer's Market is closed. 

Ideally, this development would have less parking, more units, and include commercial space.  It could be 
denser and taller.  Even so, this is an important investment for the neighborhood.  I urge the Commission to 
approve it. 

Thank you, 

Daniel Rosenbaum 

On Fri, May 2, 2025, 4:05 PM Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org> wrote: 

Good afternoon Daniel, 

Per your request, we are reaching out to let you know Braun Court is going before the Planning Commission Tuesday, 
May 6, 2025.  Please note, the meeting will be starting at 5:30 pm.  A link to the City Planning Commission agenda may 
be found here.   

You may receive automatic updates with future meeting and agenda information by signing up for GovDelivery notices 
here.  

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

Thank you and have a nice day.   

Courtney Manor 
Administrative Assistant, Planning Services 
City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 1st Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104 
(O) ∙ 734.794.6000 | Extension 42618
cmanor@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
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